

November 18, 2008

WILL ARMITAGE
CHAIR

JOE WROBLESKI
VICE CHAIR

CATHY BREEN

DAVE LIBBY

Mr. Nathan Poore, Town Manager Falmouth Town Hall 271 Falmouth Road Falmouth, ME 04105

Dear Nathan:

I am pleased to introduce, in accordance with Article II, Section 213 of the Town Charter, language relative to a proposed amendment to Chapter 601, Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance to add amend the Middle Road Special District. The purpose of this amendment is to provide allow for reuse of both gravel and paved parking areas on the site.

I hereby ask that you place this item on the next appropriate meeting for a Public Hearing and that you properly post notices and advertise for a public hearing as required by the Charter.

Sincerely yours,

Joe Wrobleski

Joe Wrobleski Falmouth Town Councilor

TERESA PIERCE

TONY PAYNE

BONNY RODDEN

NATHAN POORE TOWN MANAGER

ELLEN PLANER
ACTING TOWN CLERK